
CITY OF TORRINGTON 
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

  LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

TO SOLICIT CITIZEN INPUT REGARDING A POTENTIAL SEWER CONSTRUCTION/ACQUISITION 
 

Monday, October 5, 2020 | 6:30 p.m. 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to C.G.S. §7-247a, the City of Torrington Water 
Pollution Control Authority will hold a virtual public hearing on Monday October 5, 2020 at 
6:30 P.M. regarding the acceptance and acquisition of Sanitary Sewers on Torringford Street at 
Putter Lane as public sewers. 
 

Interested persons are invited to attend and be heard.  A copy of the plan “Putter Lane 
Sanitary Sewer Extension, Torrington” is on file and available for review in the Engineering 
Department located in Torrington City Hall, Room 307. 
 

 
Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order No. 7B, there is no physical location for this 
meeting.  Members of the public are encouraged to submit their comments in writing to the 
City Clerk’s Office before 4:00 p.m. on Monday, October 5, 2020.   Written comments that are 
sent electronically to city_clerk@torringtonct.org or by mail to the City Clerk’s Office, 140 
Main Street, Torrington, CT will be forwarded to the Board of Councilmen for their review and 
read aloud at the start of the public hearing. 
 

Public participation is encouraged via phone or online.  Instructions are available at: 
www.torringtonct.org/zoom. 
 

BY PHONE | Call-in phone number: 1 (646) 558-8656 | Meeting ID number: 851 0013 
7205 | Dial-in Passcode: 06790 
 

ONLINE | https://zoom.us/join | Meeting ID number: 851 0013 7205 | Password: 06790 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

All interested parties are invited to participate and submit their comments. 
 

Dated at Torrington, Connecticut, this 24th day of September, 2020. 
 

 
 
      ____________________________ 
      Carol L. Anderson, MMC  
      City Clerk 

http://www.torringtonct.org/zoom
https://zoom.us/join

